Caroline Bell
-

From: B

Sent; 21 November 2013 08:54

To: Planning

Subject: application no nym/2013/0670/fl
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear sir or madam.

With ref to the above numbered application for planning permission to no 2 mill lane low hawker, [ would just like to
re-iterate my strongly felt objections to this application as mentioned in my 2 previous correspondents to the
national parks.

In addition to my previous comments | would also just like to raise the issue of this proposed plan obstructing the
light into the side window of my property and thought also as to be given to the fact that these properties numbers
1,2 and 3 mill lane were all constructed in 1975 by a specific stone quarried form sneaton stone quarry and as such
are very sympathetic to the surrounding area, this stone is no longer available as the quarry was closed in the early
1990s and so any future additions to number 2 mill lane would no doubt create a unpleasant and ill fitting addition
to the existing property caused by totally different stone/building materials been used.

As alluded to in my previous correspondents | also do not wish to have cars parked literally outside my lounge
window obstructing my view and as mentioned previously the very high probability of noise and light pollution
during all hours of day and night.

Once again may 1 take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time to take into account my many objections via
letter/e-mail during the course of this process and urge you to refuse this ilf canceived idea.

Thank you.
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